Resumption of Coin Cart services

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Monetary Authority:

The Coin Carts will resume service with effect from February 18
(Thursday), and will visit the following locations between February 18 and

21:

Eastern District Wan Chai District
Hing Cho House, Hing Tung Estate, Lay-by outside Wu Chung House,
Sai Wan Ho 213 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai

The service schedules of the two Coin Carts for the period between
February 18 and May 23 have also been posted on the Hong Kong Monetary
Authority (HKMA) website (coincollection.hkma.gov.hk).

In compiling future service schedules, the HKMA will arrange the Coin
Carts to visit locations in the schedules cancelled during the period between
December 2, 2020 and February 17, 2021, subject to approval by relevant
authorities.


http://www.government-world.com/resumption-of-coin-cart-services-2/
https://www.hkma.gov.hk/eng/key-functions/money/hong-kong-currency/coin-collection-programme/

